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1805 Westminster
Fulton, Mo. 65251
314-642-3343

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 7-9-87
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

I am in reciept of your letter informing us of your
reception of our regular programming on JULY 7, 1987.
After checking our daily program log for the date and
time mentioned, I can confirm that it was KKCA that
you were recieving. Sorry you don't live closer so
you could listen all the time, but such is the life

of a D.X.er. I hope this is to your satisfaction.

Sincerely, ‘
c:.\‘.%zz;;é?//

Steve B€ény
G.M. KKCA



